LOCKPORT BASEBALL BOOSTER CLUB
MEETING MINUTES
JUNE 24,2014

Meeting called to order at 6:35 pm

Larry Wishba, President, open the election meeting.

New Booster Board for 2014-2015

Larry Wishba- President

Suzanne Cronberg- Vice President

Bob Lovesky- Treasurer

Dana Ruane- Secretary

Congratulations to all.

A special thanks to Carol Studniarz for stepping up and volunteering her time for

the
coming season!

Larry thank Bob Duplessis for his 8 years of service to the Booster Club as
Treasurer, stating that he will be greatly missed.

Remember July 11th our annual Golf Outing at Big Run in Lemont. 12:30pm check
in time and 1:00pm tee off.

Cost is $100 which includes lunch and dinner. Come out and support the team.

Meeting ends 7:35pm



